
 

 

   
 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 
 

EMPLOYED BY 
 

G4S - PRE-BOARD SCREENING PERSONNEL 
 

LOCAL LODGE 16 - VANCOUVER 
 

DROP-IN - INFORMATION MEETINGS 
SEPTEMBER 16 & 18, 2015 

 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Dear Brothers & Sisters: 
 
The Union will be holding informal drop-in information meetings next week 
in the International and Domestic Lunchrooms to answer your questions 
about changes in the renewed Collective Agreement. 
 
Drop-in sessions are scheduled, as follows: 
 

Wednesday, September 16, 2015: 
 

10:00 - 12:00 @ International Lunchroom 
12:30 - 14:30 @ Domestic Lunchroom 

 
Friday, September 18, 2015: 

 

07:30 - 09:30 @ Domestic Lunchroom 
10:00 - 12:00 @ International Lunchroom 

 
Thank you for your participation. 
 
In Solidarity, 

 
Tania Canniff, General Chairperson 
Transportation District 140, IAMAW 
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